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and tension, 1918-1939 - Conflict and tension between
East and West, 1945-1972 - Conflict and tension in Asia,
1950-1975
My Revision Notes: OCR GCSE (9-1) History A: Explaining
the Modern World Aly Boniface 2018-03-19 For students
taking their exams in 2020. Students taking exams in
2021 onwards should purchase the Second Edition of this
title (ISBN: 9781398306400). Exam board: OCR Level: GCSE
Subject: History First teaching: September 2016 First
exams: Summer 2018 Target success in OCR GCSE (9-1)
History A with this proven formula for effective,
structured revision; key content coverage is combined
with exam-style questions, revision tasks and practical
tips to create a revision guide that students can rely
on to review, strengthen and test their knowledge. With
My Revision Notes every student can: - Plan and manage a
successful revision programme using the topic-by-topic
planner - Enjoy an interactive approach to revision,
with clear topic summaries that consolidate knowledge
and related activities that put the content into context
- Build, practise and enhance exam skills by progressing
through revision tasks and Test Yourself activities Improve exam technique through exam-style questions and
sample answers with commentary from expert authors and
teachers - Get exam ready with extra quick quizzes and
answers to the activities available online This title
covers the following options: Period study International Relations: the changing international
order 1918-c.2001 Non-British depth studies - Germany
1925-1955 - The USA 1919-1948 - The USA 1945-1974
British thematic studies - Power: Monarchy and Democracy
in Britain c.1000 to 2014 - War and British Society
c.790 to c.2010 - Migration to Britain c.1000 to c.2010
British depth studies - The English Reformation c.1520c.1550 - Personal Rule to Restoration 1629-1660 - The
Impact of Empire on Britain 1688-c.1730
OCR GCSE History Explaining the Modern World: War &
Society, Personal Rule to Restoration and the Historic
Environment Ben Walsh 2017-07-24 An OCR endorsed
textbook Trust Ben Walsh to guide you through the new
specification and motivate your students to excel with
his trademark mix of engaging narrative and fascinating
contemporary sources; brought to you by the marketleading History publisher and OCR's Publishing Partner
for History. - Skilfully steers you through the
increased content requirements and changed assessment
model with a comprehensive, appropriately-paced course
created by bestselling author Ben Walsh and a team of
subject specialists - Deepens subject knowledge through
clear, evocative explanations that make complex content
accessible to GCSE candidates - Progressively builds
students' enquiry, interpretative and analytical skills
with carefully designed Focus Tasks throughout each
chapter - Prepares students for the demands of terminal
assessment with helpful tips, practice questions and
targeted advice on how to approach and successfully
answer different question types - Captures learners'
interest by offering a wealth of original, thoughtprovoking source material that brings historical periods
to life and enhances understanding
Access to History: Democracy and Nazism: Germany 1918–45

The God of Small Things Arundhati Roy 2017-06-13 Still,
to say that it all began when Sophie Mol came to
Ayemenem is only one way of looking at it . . . It could
be argued that it actually began thousands of years ago.
Long before the Marxists came. Before the British took
Malabar, before the Dutch Ascendancy, before Vasco da
Gama arrived, before the Zamorin’s conquest of Calicut.
Before Christianity arrived in a boat and seeped into
Kerala like tea from a teabag. That it really began in
the days when the Love Laws were made. The laws that lay
down who should be loved, and how. And how much.
GCSE Modern World History Ben Walsh 2002 Provide
complete support for your GCSE Modern World History
candidates with best-selling books and digital resources
from an author you can really trust. GCSE Modern World
History is the leading textbook for GCSE and IGCSE
Modern World History courses. The core content of the
Modern World History specifications is comprehensively
covered through lucid explanation and carefully selected
source material. The most popular option units and depth
studies are covered in sufficient detail to make
separate purchase of topic books unnecessary. Questions,
activities and Focus Tasks are provided throughout to: deepen understanding of the content - develop evaluative
and investigative skills - help students become more
independent learners - support exam preparation. This
Teacher's Resource Book includes structured support for
every major task in the Student's Book. This book is
also available as an enhanced eLearning Edition on CD
which offers every element of the Student's Book for use
on interactive whiteboards and school networks. 1 The
First World War 9780719579738 2 The USSR, Germany and
the USA between the Wars 9780719579745 3 Co-operation
and Conflict 1919-1945 9780719579721 4 International
Relations 1945-1990 9780719579752
AQA GCSE History: Understanding the Modern World David
Ferriby 2016-04-18 Create a stimulating, well-paced
teaching route through the 2016 GCSE History
specification using this tailor-made series that draws
on a legacy of market-leading history textbooks and the
individual subject specialisms of the author team to
inspire student success. - Motivate your students to
deepen their subject knowledge through an engaging and
thought-provoking narrative that makes historical
concepts accessible and interesting to today's learners
- Embed progressive skills development in every lesson
with carefully designed Focus Tasks that encourage
students to question, analyse and interpret key topics Take students' historical understanding to the next
level by using a wealth of original contemporary source
material to encourage wider reflection on different
periods - Help your students achieve their potential at
GCSE with revision tips and practice questions geared
towards the changed assessment model, plus useful advice
to aid exam preparation - Confidently navigate the new
AQA specification using the expert insight of
experienced authors and teachers with examining
experience This single core text contains all four
period studies and the following wider world depth
studies: - Conflict and tension, 1894-1918 - Conflict
gcse-modern-world-history-third-edition
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for AQA Third Edition Geoff Layton 2019-08-05 Exam
board: AQA Level: AS/A-level Subject: History First
teaching: September 2015 First exams: Summer 2016 (AS);
Summer 2017 (A-level) Put your trust in the textbook
series that has given thousands of A-level History
students deeper knowledge and better grades for over 30
years. Updated to meet the demands of today's A-level
specifications, this new generation of Access to History
titles includes accurate exam guidance based on
examiners' reports, free online activity worksheets and
contextual information that underpins students'
understanding of the period. - Develop strong historical
knowledge: in-depth analysis of each topic is both
authoritative and accessible - Build historical skills
and understanding: downloadable activity worksheets can
be used independently by students or edited by teachers
for classwork and homework - Learn, remember and connect
important events and people: an introduction to the
period, summary diagrams, timelines and links to
additional online resources support lessons, revision
and coursework - Achieve exam success: practical advice
matched to the requirements of your A-level
specification incorporates the lessons learnt from
previous exams - Engage with sources, interpretations
and the latest historical research: students will
evaluate a rich collection of visual and written
materials, plus key debates that examine the views of
different historians
Cambridge IGCSE Modern World History Ben Walsh
2013-11-29 Complete support for the 20th Century section
of the IGCSE History syllabus with best-selling books
and digital resources from an author you can really
trust. This new edition of Ben Walsh's best-selling GCSE
Modern World History provides a comprehensive textbook
for Cambridge IGCSE History covering the 20th Century
core content and developing the necessary skills. It
provides a winning combination of features that will
meet the needs of all students: - Clear, engaging and
provocative author text brings the 20th Century period
to life and summarises complicated history clearly
without being simplistic - Focus Tasks (exactly
targeting each focus point of the 20th Century part of
the syllabus) steadily deepen students' understanding of
the content while progressively building their history
skills - Original and relevant source material - written
and visual - is used for historical investigation not
just for illustration - Exam Focus and Revision Tips
help students acquire both the necessary content
knowledge and the essential conceptual understanding In
its previous editions this book has provided students
with what they need to achieve their best possible
results, and provided teachers with what they need to
teach a rewarding and worthwhile course. It's a winning
combination. It is endorsed by Cambridge International
Examinations. Contents How this book will help you to
succeed in Cambridge IGCSE History Section 1: Core
Content Option B - International Relations since 1919
Part 1 The Inter-War Years 1919-1939 1 Were the peace
treaties of 1919-23 fair? 2 To what extent was the
League of Nations a success? 3 Why had international
peace collapsed by 1939? Part 2 The Cold War and the
Gulf, 1945-2000 4 Who was to blame for the Cold War? 5
How effectively did the USA contain the spread of
Communism? 6 How secure was the USSR's control over
Eastern Europe, 1948-c.1989? 7 Why did events in the
Gulf matter c.1970-2000? Exam Focus: core content option
B Section 2: Depth Studies 9 Germany, 1918-45 8 Russia,
1905-41 10 The USA,1919-41 Exam Focus: depth studies
This book is supported by online Teaching and Learning
resources powered by Dynamic Learning. These provide
extensive ICT-based activities for all key topics which
will help refine students' historical thinking and focus
their revision.
OCR GCSE Modern World History Ben Walsh 2009-07-31
Provide complete support for your GCSE Modern World
gcse-modern-world-history-third-edition

History candidates with best-selling books and digital
resources from an author you can really trust. This is
the Teacher's Book to support the OCR specific edition
of the best selling textbook for GCSE Modern World
History. About the Student's Book: It comprehensively
covers the OCR specication and provides a winning
combination that will meet the needs of all students: brings the period to life and summarises complicated
history clearly without being simplistic - Focus Tasks
which steadily deepen students' understanding of the
content (exactly targeting each Focus Point of the OCR
specification) while progressively building their
history skills - original and relevant source material written and visual - all of which is used for historical
investigation not just for illustration - state-of-theart ICT support in the form of a Dynamic Learning
network CD-ROM from an author who leads the field in
developing the use of ICT to help refine students
historical thinking - authoritative interpretation of
the OCR specification by an experienced trainer and
teacher In its first and second editions this book has
provided students with what they need to achieve top
grades; and provided teachers with what they need to
teach a rewarding and worthwhile course. A winning
combination - don't settle for less. About this
Teacher's Book - Authoritative advice on the teaching
and assessment demands of the OCR specification - Clear
summaries of the learning pathways available using print
based or digital based approaches to learning - Detailed
step-by-step notes on how to use each element of the
Student's Book - Worksheets to support every Focus Task
in the Student's Book - Help Zones for worksheets help
get weaker students started with the Focus Task - Sample
assessment material and clear exam advice for students Guidance on where to find further online resources for
each topic. These have been carefully sifted and
assessed for usefulness by the author - Worksheets are
available as PDFs on CD to be used on whiteboard or
loaded to a school network
Access to History: The USA and Vietnam 1945-75 3rd
Edition Vivienne Sanders 2007-04-27 The book starts with
an introduction to the events that led to France's
withdrawal from Vietnam and US support of Diem's
government and goes on to examine how the conflict
escalated and the USA became fully involved. The book
also looks at the pressure for peace on the US home
front and how this had an impact on the eventual
withdrawal and fallout from the war. The role of key
figures in the conflict, both American presidents and
Vietnamese leaders, is analysed throughout. Throughout
the book, key dates, terms and issues are highlighted,
and historical interpretations of key debates are
outlined. Summary diagrams are included to consolidate
knowledge and understanding of the period, and examstyle questions and tips for each examination board
provide the opportunity to develop exam skills.
Oxford AQA GCSE History (9-1): Britain: Health and the
People C1000-Present Day Student Book Second Edition
Aaron Wilkes 2021-05-17 Britain: Health and the People
c1000-Present Day Student Book Second Edition is part of
the Oxford AQA GCSE History series. Updated as part of
our commitment to the inclusive presentation of diverse
histories and to reflect the world around us, this
textbook covers the development of medicine and public
health in Britain.
OCR GCSE History Explaining the Modern World: Migration,
Empire and the Historic Environment Martin Spafford
2017-03-20 Exam board: OCR Level: GCSE Subject: History
First teaching: September 2016 First exams: Summer 2018
Trust Ben Walsh to guide you through the 9-1 GCSE
specification and motivate your students to excel with
his trademark mix of engaging narrative and fascinating
contemporary sources. Brought to you by the marketleading History publisher and OCR's Publishing Partner
for History. br” Skilfully steers you through the
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increased content requirements and changed assessment
model with a comprehensive, appropriately-paced course
created by bestselling author Ben Walsh and a team of
subject specialistsbrbr” Deepens subject knowledge
through clear, evocative explanations that make complex
content accessible to GCSE studentsbrbr” Progressively
builds students' enquiry, interpretative and analytical
skills with carefully designed Focus Tasks throughout
each chapter
New GCSE History Complete Revision & Practice - For the
Grade 9-1 Course (with Online Edition) CGP Books
2016-07-11
Mastering Modern World History Norman Lowe 1997 This new
edition of the best-selling coursebook is ideal for GCSE
and other first examinations in history. It meets the
requirements of the revised, post-Dearing Modern World
History courses. * The third edition contains new
material in all chapters and contains an even wider
range of maps and illustrations * Coverage has been
brought right up to date, and includes sections on
recent important developments in world history, such as
the collapse of communism in Eastern Europe and the
civil wars in Rwanda and Yugoslavia * Questions have
been rewritten, with lots of new source material, to
bring them into line with the most recent GCSE papers
GCSE Modern World History Ben Walsh 1996 This is a fullcolour core text for GCSE Modern World History. It is
intended for all boards setting GCSE Modern World
History syllabuses.
KS3 History 4th Edition: Invasion, Plague and Murder:
Britain 1066-1558 Student Book Aaron Wilkes 2019-09-02
The new fourth edition of Invasion, Plague and Murder is
Book 1 of the best-selling Oxford KS3 History by Aaron
Wilkes series. This textbook introduces the history
knowledge and skills needed to support a coherent
knowledge-rich curriculum, prepares students for success
in Key Stage 3 History, and builds solid foundations for
GCSE study.
Edexcel GCSE Modern World History Ben Walsh 2010-01-29
This is the Teacher's Book to support the Edexcel
specific edition of the best selling textbook for GCSE
Modern World History. - Authoritative advice on the
teaching and assessment demands of the Edexcel
specification - Clear summaries of the learning pathways
available using print based or digital based approaches
to learning - Detailed step-by-step notes on how to use
each element of the Student's Book - Worksheets to
support every Focus Task in the Student's Book - Help
Zones for worksheets help get weaker students started
with the Focus Task - Sample assessment material and
clear exam advice for students - Guidance on where to
find further online resources for each topic. These have
been carefully sifted and assessed for usefulness by the
author - Worksheets are available as PDFs on CD to be
used on whiteboard or loaded to a school network
Technology, War and Independence - 1901 - Present Day
Aaron Wilkes 2015-02-26 Written to match the new 2014
National Curriculum with expert support from experienced
Head of History, Aaron Wilkes, the third editions of
this well-loved series will hook your students' interest
in Key Stage 3 history whilst helping them prepare for
GCSE.
CCEA GCSE History Third Edition Finbar Madden 2018-01-15
Exam board: CCEA Level: GCSE Subject: History First
teaching: September 2017 First exam: Summer 2019 Trust
the experts to guide you through the new specification
with this bestselling Student Book for CCEA GCSE
History, fully updated to cover every option in a single
volume; an authoritative and affordable solution to
curriculum change from the leading History publisher. Skilfully steers you through the new content and
assessment requirements with support at every stage from
experienced teachers and authors Finbar Madden and John
Clare - Blends in-depth coverage of topics with
activities to help students acquire, retain and revise
gcse-modern-world-history-third-edition

core subject knowledge across the years - Builds
students' historical thinking and writing skills as they
progress through clear narrative and topic-focused
tasks, brought to life by visual and written source
material - Prepares students of all abilities for the
non-tiered examinations by providing a variety of
practice questions throughout each chapter - Enables
students to maximise their grade potential and develop
their exam skills through structured guidance on
answering every question type successfully
Edexcel GCSE (9-1) History Foundation Superpower
Relations and the Cold War, 1941-91 Student Book
Christopher Catherwood 2018-06-25
OCR GCSE History Explaining the Modern World: Modern
World History Period and Depth Studies Ben Walsh
2016-12-12 An OCR endorsed textbook Trust Ben Walsh to
guide you through the new specification and motivate
your students to excel with his trademark mix of
engaging narrative and fascinating contemporary sources;
brought to you by the market-leading History publisher
and OCR's Publishing Partner for History. - Skilfully
steers you through the increased content requirements
and changed assessment model with a comprehensive,
appropriately-paced course created by bestselling author
Ben Walsh and a team of subject specialists - Deepens
subject knowledge through clear, evocative explanations
that make complex content accessible to GCSE candidates
- Progressively builds students' enquiry, interpretative
and analytical skills with carefully designed Focus
Tasks throughout each chapter - Prepares students for
the demands of terminal assessment with helpful tips,
practice questions and targeted advice on how to
approach and successfully answer different question
types - Captures learners' interest by offering a wealth
of original, thought-provoking source material that
brings historical periods to life and enhances
understanding This single core text contains the
International Relations period study and three nonBritish depth studies: - Germany 1925-1955 - The USA
1919-1948 - The USA 1945-1974
The Struggle for Peace in Northern Ireland Ian Dawson
2004 An entry level textbook for the SHP Modern World
Study on Northern Ireland
Pemberton Mathematics for Cambridge IGCSE® Extended Sue
Pemberton 2018-06-07 Engage students with examiner Sue
Pemberton's unique, active-learning approach, ideal for
EAL students. This new edition is fully aligned to the
Extended part of the latest Cambridge IGCSE Mathematics
syllabus (0580), for examination from 2020.
Half-Caste and Other Poems John Agard 2006-01 Presents a
collection of poems on the theme of racism, including
the poem "Half-caste
OCR GCSE History Explaining the Modern World: Power,
Reformation and the Historic Environment Ben Walsh
2016-10-10 Exam board: OCR Level: GCSE Subject: History
First teaching: September 2016 First exams: Summer 2018
An OCR endorsed textbook Trust Ben Walsh to guide you
through the 9-1 GCSE specification and motivate your
students to excel with his trademark mix of engaging
narrative and fascinating contemporary sources. Brought
to you by the market-leading History publisher and OCR's
Publishing Partner for History. br” Skilfully steers you
through the increased content requirements and changed
assessment model with a comprehensive, appropriatelypaced course created by bestselling author Ben Walsh and
a team of subject specialistsbrbr” Deepens subject
knowledge through clear, evocative explanations that
make complex content accessible to GCSE studentsbrbr”
Progressively builds students' enquiry, interpretative
and analytical skills with carefully designed Focus
Tasks throughout each chapter
OCR GCSE (9-1) Business, Third Edition Mike Schofield
2017-09-11 An OCR endorsed textbook Build strong
knowledge and skills with this market-leading Student
Book from OCR's Publishing Partner for GCSE Business;
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fully updated by subject experts for the 2017
specification, it provides comprehensive content
coverage, engaging case studies and assessment
activities. - Develops understanding of business
concepts and theories through clear explanations,
illustrated by diagrams and cartoons that help all
learners access the content - Cements and extends
subject knowledge with case studies that encourage
students to think commercially about contemporary issues
and contexts - Enables students to apply their learning
and strengthen their investigative, analytical and
evaluation skills as they progress through a range of
activities - Prepares students for assessment with a
variety of practice questions and handy tips for
successfully answering different question types Supports revision by summarising the learning outcomes,
key terms and facts for each unit
WJEC Eduqas GCSE (9-1) Religious Studies Joy White
2017-04-03 Bring out the best in every student, enabling
them to develop in-depth subject knowledge with this
accessible and engaging Student's Book, created for the
2016 specification by a team of subject specialists and
the leading Religious Studies publisher. - Helps
students of all abilities fulfil their potential and
increase their understanding through clear, detailed
explanations of the key content and concepts - Motivates
students to build and cement their knowledge and skills
using a range of imaginative, innovative activities that
support learning and revision - Provides a variety of
quotes from sources of authority that students can draw
on to enhance their responses and extend their learning
- Encourages students to make links between the world
religions and philosophical and ethical issues so they
develop a holistic view of religion in modern Britain Prepares students for examination with a rich bank of
exam-style questions, guidance on how to improve
responses and student-friendly assessment criteria Enables you to teach unfamiliar topics and systematic
studies confidently with clear explanations of
Christian, Catholic Christian, Islamic and Judaic
beliefs and practices, verified by faith organisations
WJEC Eduqas GCSE RS Component 1: Religious,
philosophical and ethical studies in the Modern World 1
Issues of Relationship 2 Issues of Life and Death 3
Issues of Good and Evil 4 Issues of Human Rights
Component 2: 5 Beliefs and teachings 6 Christianity:
Practices Component 3: Study of a World Faith - Islam 7
Islam: Beliefs and teachings 8 Islam: Practices
Component 3: Study of a World Faith - Judaism 9 Judaism:
Beliefs and teachings 10 Judaism: Practices
Stp Mathematics 8 Sue Chandler 2014-06-07 This new
edition of the best-selling STP Mathematics series
provides all the support you need to deliver the 2014
KS3 Programme of Study. These new student books retain
the authoritative and rigorous approach of the previous
editions, whilst developing students' problem-solving
skills, helping to prepare them for the highest
achievement at KS4. These student books are accompanied
by online Kerboodle resources which include additional
assessment activities, online digital versions of the
student books and comprehensive teacher support.
Oxford AQA GCSE History (9-1): Britain: Power and the
People C1170-Present Day Student Book Second Edition
Aaron Wilkes 2021-05-13
International GCSE Biology for Oxford International AQA
Examinations Lawrie Ryan 2016-07-03 The only textbook
that fully supports the Oxford AQA International GCSE
Biology specification (9201), for first teaching in
September 2016. The enquiry-based, international
approach builds scientific skills and knowledge,
preparing students for the Oxford AQA International GCSE
exams and supporting their progression to further A
Level study.
The Far Right Today Cas Mudde 2019-10-25 The far right
is back with a vengeance. After several decades at the
gcse-modern-world-history-third-edition

political margins, far-right politics has again taken
center stage. Three of the world’s largest democracies –
Brazil, India, and the United States – now have a
radical right leader, while far-right parties continue
to increase their profile and support within Europe. In
this timely book, leading global expert on political
extremism Cas Mudde provides a concise overview of the
fourth wave of postwar far-right politics, exploring its
history, ideology, organization, causes, and
consequences, as well as the responses available to
civil society, party, and state actors to challenge its
ideas and influence. What defines this current far-right
renaissance, Mudde argues, is its mainstreaming and
normalization within the contemporary political
landscape. Challenging orthodox thinking on the
relationship between conventional and far-right
politics, Mudde offers a complex and insightful picture
of one of the key political challenges of our time.
My Revision Notes: AQA GCSE (9-1) History Tim Jenner
2018-01-08 Exam board: AQA Level: GCSE Subject: History
First teaching: September 2016 First exams: Summer 2018
Target success in AQA GCSE (9-1) History with this
proven formula for effective, structured revision; key
content coverage is combined with exam-style questions,
revision tasks and practical tips to create a revision
guide that students can rely on to review, strengthen
and test their knowledge. With My Revision Notes every
student can: - Plan and manage a successful revision
programme using the topic-by-topic planner - Enjoy an
interactive approach to revision, with clear topic
summaries that consolidate knowledge and related
activities that put the content into context - Build,
practise and enhance exam skills by progressing through
revision tasks and Test Yourself activities - Improve
exam technique through exam-style questions and sample
answers with commentary from expert authors and teachers
- Get exam ready with extra quick quizzes and answers to
the activities available online This title covers the
following options: Period studies - Germany, 1890-1945:
Democracy and dictatorship - America, 1920-1973:
Opportunity and inequality Wider world depth studies Conflict and tension, 1918-1939 - Conflict and tension
between East and West, 1945-1972 - Conflict and tension
in Asia, 1950-1975 Thematic studies - Britain: Health
and the people: c1000 to the present day - Britain:
Power and the people: c1170 to the present day British
depth studies - Norman England, c1066-c1100 Elizabethan England, c1568-1603
Revise for OCR GCSE Modern World History Ben Walsh 2003
This is a revised edition of Modern World History, which
has been revised to meet all the core requirements of
OCR's 2003 Modern World History specification.
Essential Modern World History Steven Waugh 2001-09-10
This product represents a complete resource package for
the new GSCE specifications. Accompanying the student
book, this resource pack has been specifically developed
to match the AQA Modern World GCSE specification. The
pack features practical advice and ready-to-use
copymasters that aim to provide detailed assessment
guidance; differentiated support for all ability levels;
a breakdown of different types of questions in the
written examination papers at two levels; and coverage
of content options within each question type.
Work Out Modern World History Gcse Jon Nichol 1995-06
The Right Kind of History David Cannadine 2012-07-03 The
fruit of a two-year research project, this book aims to
provide the first historical account of the teaching of
history in twentieth-century England, and a series of
reflections and suggestions which will inform, feed into
and influence the current debate over teaching in
schools, a debate which seems likely to go on for
several years.
AQA GCSE Modern World History Ben Walsh 2009 An AQA
specific edition of the best selling textbook for GCSE
Modern World History. It comprehensively covers the new
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specification for 2009 onwards and provides a winning
combination that will meet the needs of all students. clear, engaging and provocative author text which brings
the period to life and summarises complicated history
clearly without being simplistic. - Focus Tasks which
steadily deepen students' understanding of the content
(exactly targeting each Key Issue of the AQA
specification) while progressively building their
history skills. - original and relevant source material
- written and visual - all of which is used for
historical investigation not just for illustration. state-of-the-art ICT support in the form of a Dynamic
Learning network CD ROM from an author who leads the
field in developing the use of ICT to help refine
students historical thinking. - authoritative
interpretation of the AQA specification by an
experienced examiner, trainer and teacher. - associated
revision book in full colour. In its first and second
editions this book has provided students with what they
need to achieve top grades; and provided teachers with
what they need to teach a rewarding and worthwhile
course. A winning combination - don't settle for less.
OCR GCSE (9–1) History B (SHP) Foundation Edition: The
People's Health c.1250 to present Jamie Byrom 2020-05-25
Exam board: OCR (Specification B, SHP) Level: GCSE (9-1)
Subject: History First teaching: September 2016 First
exams: Summer 2018 An OCR endorsed textbook. Help more
students to access the content for OCR GCSE History B
(SHP) with this Foundation Edition, designed to work
alongside the mainstream textbook for effective coteaching in the same class. Covering The People's Health
c.1250 to present, this book:
Edexcel International GCSE (9-1) Mathematics Student
Book Third Edition Alan King 2021-11-04 Endorsed for
Edexcel Nurture and strengthen your students'
mathematical skills; these expert-written textbooks
consolidate knowledge with worked examples, test key
skills through practice and extend learning using
enrichment activities designed to excite and challenge
students. - Support and develop a deeper understanding
of topics with plenty of worked examples and practice
questions that follow the types of problems students are
likely to face - Introduce students to content with fun
activities and clear learning objectives at the start of
each chapter - Build problem-solving skills with

gcse-modern-world-history-third-edition

questions that test students' knowledge and
comprehension - Further understanding and ignite an
enthusiasm for maths with 'internet challenges' that
extend learning beyond the curriculum and help to engage
students - Offer a complete package of support with free
downloadable resources that include detailed worked
examples and answers, plus informative 'Personal Tutor'
videos for each chapter
Germany, 1918-1945 Greg Lacey 1997 Germany 1918-1945 is
an authoritative depth study for use with all GCSE
Modern World History and SHP specifications from all
examinations boards. It thoroughly covers the content
requirements of the OCR, Edexcel and AQA specifications
using an enquiry based approach. It is written by
experts who understand both how to design good teaching
material but also understand the exact assessment
requirements of each specification. It is supported by a
comprehensive Teacher's Resource Book, and a Dynamic
Learning digital resource which contains all the content
of the Student Book clickable and usable as you wish on
a whiteboard or on a school VLE or network. This is a
popular book, being widely used throughout Australia.
OCR GCSE History SHP: Migrants to Britain c.1250 to
present Martin Spafford 2016-10-10 Exam board: OCR
(Specification B, SHP) Level: GCSE (9-1) Subject:
History First teaching: September 2016 First exams:
Summer 2018 An OCR endorsed textbook Let SHP
successfully steer you through the OCR B specification
with an exciting, enquiry-based series, combining best
practice teaching methods and worthwhile tasks to
develop students' historical knowledge and skills. The
engaging, accessible text covers the content you need
for teacher-led lessons and independent study Step-bystep enquiries inspired by best practice in KS3 help to
simplify lesson planning and ensure continuous
progression within and across units The scaffolded
three-part task structure enables students to record,
reflect on and review their learning Suitably
challenging tasks encourage high achievers to excel at
GCSE while clear explanations make key concepts
accessible to all A range of purposeful, intriguing
visual and written source material is embedded at the
heart of each investigation to enhance understanding
Memorable case studies, diagrams, infographics and
contemporary photos bring fascinating events and people
to life
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